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Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office was quoted in an article, “What will
the new SEC cyber unit mean for the ICO market?,” published by The
Block on Oct. 27. Trace talked about the Securities and Exchange
Commission’s new cyber unit that will work to protect retail investors from
being scammed by people misusing ICOs and blockchain technology.
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